
 
 

135 Street and Ellerslie Road Widening 2019 Year End Update 
 
Heritage Valley Trail (135 Street) opened to motorists on Monday, October 21, 2019. The new road officially                                 
replaces the now closed 127 Street as the connection from Ellerslie Road to Anthony Henday Drive.   
 
Ellerslie Road will be open to full 4-lane capacity from Heritage Valley Trail to 112 Street by the end of                                       
November. The widened portions of Ellerslie Road will be surfaced with base asphalt for the winter, with final                                   
surfacing to be completed in 2020. The south half of the intersection of 119 Street and Ellerslie Road will be                                       
paved with temporary asphalt for the winter, which will be removed and replaced with permanent asphalt in                                 
2020. 
 
Work to be completed in 2020​:  
 

● Pavement reconstruction of the south half of 119 Street and Ellerslie Road intersection 
● Final surface paving along new lanes of Ellerslie Road from Heritage Valley Trail to 112 Street 
● Remaining sidewalk connections along Ellerslie Road between 119 Street and 127 Street 
● Pavement renewal and concrete repairs along existing Ellerslie Road from 111 Street to 141                           

Street 
● Final landscaping and tree planting 
● New traffic/pedestrian signals at Rutherford Gate and 112 Street 

 
Traffic Disruptions in 2020​:  

During construction in 2020, there will be lane reductions, traffic shifts, sidewalk closures and night time                               
directional closures, as well as another small duration full closure of the 119 Street intersection at Ellerslie Road                                   
from Rutherford Road. Residents will be notified through area signage, website updates and the traffic                             
disruption map. 

Construction is anticipated to begin May 2020 (weather-dependent), and all work is scheduled to be complete                               
for August 2020. 
 
Please refer to the map on the back of this bulletin for further information in regards to the limits of                                       
construction.  
  
For information about the project please contact:  

 
Mr. Ryan Drummond Mr. Ryan Teplitsky, P.Eng. 
Project Manager Supervisor 
Phone: 780-496-1105 Phone: 780-944-7651 
 

Please retain this bulletin for contact information. 

City of Edmonton  
Integrated Infrastructure Services - Transportation Infrastructure Delivery 



CONTRACT #1835 CONSTRUCTION

127 STREET

135 STREET
A

N
T
H

O
N

Y
 H

E
N

D
A

Y
 D

R
IV

E

111 STREET

119 STREET

D
A

O
R 

D
R

O
F

R
E

H
T

U
R

LEGEND:

CONSTRUCTION LIMITS


	Year 2 Update for Cclr Tim Cartmell
	Ellerslie Road _ Construction Bulletin Map
	ELLERSLIE ROAD CONSTRUCTION MAP
	Saved Views
	now




